
  

5500 South/5100 West 
IMPROVED

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: April 2020
Work continues on intersection improvements at 5500 South/5100 West in Hooper. 
Crews are widening the intersection to add turn lanes on 5500 South. 

A UDOT Project

Please note that construction schedules are subject to change due to weather conditions, 
emergency situations, or equipment/supply issues. Updates will be posted to UDOT’s project webpage: 
www.udot.utah.gov/go/hooper5500south.

(435) 213-2872 hooper5500south@utah.gov udot.utah.gov/go/hooper5500south

WHAT TO EXPECT
Crews are nearing completion on the south side of the intersection and will begin work on 
the north side during the week of April 27. To accommodate the work, 5500 South traffic 
will be directed by flaggers from April 27 - May 1.

Lanes are narrowed through the intersection and motorists are advised to reduce speeds 
and watch for lane shifts.

Residential access will be maintained. 

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE

5100 West will continue to be closed through early June.

Project completion is expected by early June.



For more information, please contact Andy with the project team at (435) 213-2872 or 
hooper5500south@utah.gov. Construction updates will also be posted to UDOT’s project 
webpage: www.udot.utah.gov/go/hooper5500south.
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